
CHALK 
THE  

WALK 
Come and join the Near North Community 

in creating works of art from 1100-1500 N 

Sedgwick and 400-600 W Division St. 

August 16, 2014  

From 3:30pm-6:30pm 

The Chalk the Walk event is open to 

residents and friends of the Near North 

Community.  

Open to all ages!!!! 

Bring your positive creativity and we will 
give you CHALK! 

In partnership with 


